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May 6, 2008 

Dear Fans, 

It’s been a while since my last update, so I’ll 
fill you in on what I’ve been up to lately. 

Over the past couple of years, I have been 
involved with the UCSF Children’s Hospital in 
San Francisco. One of the nation’s top 
facilities, UCSF Children’s Hospital is a leader 
in the treatment of childhood cancer as well 
as kidney and liver transplants. They attend 
to many underserved children throughout 
Northern California and beyond. 

In March, I attended the annual “Snuggly 
Soiree” event at the Getty Mansion which 
raises money for the Teddy Bear Rescue 
Fund. The fund helps fill special needs, 

     

such as food, transportation, housing, 
medication, tutors and amenities that 
insurance and government funds cannot 
provide. Currently, we are raising money to 
update and upgrade the children’s playroom 
at the hospital. It is important for these kids 
to have a safe and comfortable place to play 
and just be kids. 

I do want to thank all of my fans and the 
people I see around town, at social events or 
at various basketball games. Your continued 
support and kind words really do mean a lot 
to me.  

Other than that, I’ve been hanging out with 
my family and staying in shape. 

Until next time, 

Barry Bonds 

  

Page 1 of 1The Official BarryBonds.com Site

5/13/2008http://www.barrybonds.com/


